
Information for Year Two Children 

Dear Parent/carers, 

In light of current developments with regard to school closures, and in preparation for such 
circumstances, we have put together a package of work to be completed by children at home. We 
have included SAT practice papers which will prepare the children for end of year tests should they 
go ahead. 

All children have been given a home learning exercise book in which to complete work and return to 
school when it reopens. Children are also being given Inspire Maths workbooks and we would ask 
that they work through blank sections on a regular basis. 

We have included a curriculum overview of our Literacy programme for the remainder of the 
academic year. There are many free websites which are offering activities and exercises to support 
the delivery of Literacy at home. As well as covering the termly objectives we would ask children to 
focus on the basic skills of letter formation, handwriting, punctuation and correct spelling of key 
vocabulary. 

Thank you so much for your continued support. We would like to send all families our best wishes 
for the coming weeks. We look forward to welcoming our children back into school as soon as is 
safely possible. 

       B Robson 


